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Comments: Dear Secretary of the Interior Deb Haaland, 

I am writing in strong support of the withdrawl of the Pactola Reservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed. Now more than

ever it is our responsibility to protect watershed areas in our most pristine lands. This sacred land to which we

belong, and our interdependent ecosystems are far more valuable intact than disrupted for a temporary extractive

gain. Every living being deserves clean water and in turn clean air. Please expedite this withdrawl project and

secure this land for many generations to come. 

Thank you for your consideration.


